LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING
between
WILFRID LAURIER UNIVERSITY
and the
WILFRID LAURIER UNIVERSITY FACULTY ASSOCIATION

Re: Article 18.2.1 of the Collective Agreement between the University and
WLUFA for Full-time Faculty and Professional Librarians

The Parties agree to the formation of a bilateral committee to review and make
recommendations on faculty workload at Laurier Brantford. The committee shall consist
of three representatives of the University and three representatives of the Association.
The Committee shall be convened and commence its deliberations in January 2010 and
shall submit its report to the Vice-President: Academic and the Association by March
31,2010. The Vice-President: Academic shall review its recommendations with a view
for implementation in the 2010-2011 academic year. Any modification of the faculty
workload of Members under Article 18 shall be subject to the agreement of both parties.
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